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Dear Student: 
 
​ Due to what is considered “unusual enrollment history” we are going to need copies 
of transcripts from any previous college you may have attended. You may email those 
transcripts to financialaid@rangercollege.edu or take them to any one of our campuses and 
they will get them to our office. We must have these in order to complete your financial aid 
package. Please feel free to call if you have any questions.  
 
 
 
Sincerely  
Financial Aid  
 
 

Ranger College 
1240 College Circle 
Ranger, TX 76470 

Phone 254-267-7110 
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